
BYLAWS COMMITTEE REPORT 

April – July 2022 

 
• At this time there is nothing to report from the bylaws committee.  

 
• Dates and times for changes to bylaws to be determined once 2023 National Convention 

dates are announced.  
 

• The bylaws chair will send notices to the membership in advance of the deadlines which 
will include the actual deadline dates for a given year, as well as forms to be used.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Barbara Coan, National Bylaws Chair 
 
Committee Members:  
Kim Biddle 
Penny Chamousis 
Nancy Rekowski 

 


